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October 1, 2018 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We welcome the month of October with many activities for all to enjoy. It is a fun-packed month so please refer 
to the school calendar for all daily activities. We will continue with our weekly fundraisers of popcorn, pizza, 
and Kona Ice on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays respectively. Every Monday 5th graders may dress in 
professional attire and every other Friday (5th & 19th) it is No Uniform for $2.00. On October 4th there will be a 
NEHS Reunion at 7.45 am please be prompt.  
 
Please make sure your child is in attendance during the week of October 8th for our spirit week as well as FTE 
(Full Time Enrollment) which determines our school funding for the academic year. During this week students 
may dress in specific attire mentioned in the school calendar. On Friday, the 19th we will be having a Movie 
Night for all students. In addition to our monthly fundraisers, we will be selling Halloween Grams until October 
25th for $2.00. During the week of October 22nd, we will be participating in Red Ribbon Week, which all 
students will take part in fun activities to celebrate this very important week.  
 
In the spirit of Halloween, we will celebrate Trunk or Treat from 6pm-8pm on October 25th and the celebration 
continues with a Halloween Dance on the 31st. There is no school for students on Friday October 26th due to a 
Teacher’s Planning Day. Please join me on Friday October 31st for Cafecito with Mr. G.  
 
Lastly, I would like to thank all the parents and community members for all your time, effort, and donations. 
We could not do what we do every day without your help. Please continue to support our school as we continue 
to push forward to be the best we can be for the success of all students.  
 
Educationally Yours, 
 
 
 
 
Guillermo M. Gonzalez 
School Principal  


